
 

 
 

When: Friday, October 29th 8:30 to 10:30 
What: Car trunks decorated with various themes or stories and filled 

with lots of candy! 
Who: Pre-K-5th Grade 

Dear Parents, 
 
This year we will be celebrating this fun holiday with our 2nd Annual TCA Trunk-
or-Treat. If you would like to volunteer to decorate your trunk please fill out 
and return the slip at the bottom by Tuesday, October 26th. 
 
We are asking that every student please bring in candy donations for this event.  
The candy must be pre-wrapped and NO CHOCOLATE. The last day for candy 
donations will be Tuesday, October 26th. 
 
The students are encouraged to dress up for the event, but please NO SCARY 
COSTUMES. The students will need to bring their candy buckets to the event to 
collect some treats!  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
_____ Yes, I would like to set up my trunk for the Trunk-or-Treat. 
 
Name: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address:  
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name/Grade Level:  
________________________________________________________________ 


